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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 21, 1991 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. v. Stone 

c. Mark Kingseed 
James Singer 
Sally Beals 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to city Manager Judith Gilleland 

Discussion followed relative to the proposed contract for 
the development of the Centerville Golf Course with Gene Bates 
and Associates, Inc. The majority of Council concurred that this 
Contract be reviewed; suggested changes and concerns be expressed 
to Mr. Kenning prior to noon on Wednesday, January 23, 1991. 
Following finalization, the Contract will be signed by the City 
Manager and Mr. Bates, said action to be ratified on February 18, 
1991. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the proposed Agreement between 
the city of Centerville and Washington Township for the 
establishment of a Joint Satellite Juvenile court in our 
community. A Resolution authorizing the execution of this 
Agreement was added to the council Meeting Agenda for this same 
date. 

Mayor Heintz reviewed a proposed 
differential to employees of the City 
duty during the Persian Gulf crisis. 
become an Agenda item for the council 
Session. 

Ordinance to provide salary 
who are called to active 
Council concurred that this 
Meeting following this Work 

The majority of Council concurred that a proposed Agreement 
with Woolpert Consultants for the Clyo Road Improvements, Bigger 
Road to Wilmington Pike , be discussed during the January 28, 1991 
Council Work Session Meeting . 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


